
 

Get creative with Cauliflower Cards! 

This year, once again, pupils can get all creative and design their own Christmas card with 
Cauliflower Cards. The big change this year is that you place your order online but 
return your artwork to school. The deadline for submitting your online order is Sunday 
28th October. Simply go to http://xmas.cauliflowergroup.co.uk/ where you will see a 
login screen. From here, you will need to register as a new customer. Follow the 
instructions and make sure you choose the correct class for your child! Each artwork form 
has the school code and a unique code which you will need to order online.  

Please find enclosed your artwork form for designing your own card. Ideas and helpful 
tips can also be found at  www.cauliflowercards.co.uk 

Deadline for returning artwork to school is Wednesday 7th November. Happy designing! 

Order online by Sunday 

28/10/18 

Return artwork to school by 

Wednesday 07/11/18 

http://xmas.cauliflowergroup.co.uk/
http://www.cauliflowercards.co.uk/

